September 9, 1995

The Secretary of State
Dear Sirs,

This letter is to inform you of changes and or corrections that need to be made to your records
regarding. THE MUD SHACK, LL.C.

To make a long story short, this document was filed without my actually seeing it, and as you
can verify, I never signed it. I lent Michae] Krause some money to start this business, a coffee
shop for kids, no smoking, drinking, etc. 1 was to have no liability past my investment of the
loan, I was to have ne operating duties or responsibilities, etc. 1 totally stayed out of the
business. [ only asked to be paid back within 2 to 3 years, with minimal interest. My big
mistake was to "hetp him" some more by cosigning on a lease. Well, he opened up in March,
asked for more and more money, bounced some checks, then, totally closed the doors in June,
without my knowledge, leaving me holding the bag on lease and on some bills. The Landiord's
agent called me and asked me what I was going to do about the back rent, and the future rent. In
order to keep my name as clear as possible, I have paid and am continuing to pay the lease
payments, etc. To date, after many letters and phone calls, Mike has never responded in any
fashion, never offered any explanations, never offered any help. Needless to say, 1 feel like the
biggest fool around. My wife confirms this diagnosis. I was shocked to discover that my name
appears on your records. 1 did hire an Attorney to help me tie up some loose ends, and I want
you to know that I verbally removed myself from this so-called LLC in June, prior to him closing
up, and then upon advice of Counsel, wrote him a certified letter, which he signed for, on July
29, 1995.

The purpose of this letter is to ask you to remove my name from your files as having any interest
“1in The Mud Shack, L.L.C. 1do not want my name given out at all to anyone requesting

information on this bad loan and bad decision.

Thank you for yogy help. Sincerely,

Jon Brougher
405 Ruth Lane
Nampa, [[> 83686



